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Highlights of the last week
• Assessment data for year 10 and 11 all in, ready to share with parents –

this will give us valuable information to direct our intervention and support 
work

• Finalising our recovery strategy for those students most affected by the 
lockdowns of the last 2 years

• Careers week 1

• (Virtual) Open morning

• Teachers reviewing student work and developing their own practice.



COVID-19
• Cases among staff and students have hugely 

increased

• Pressure on the operation of the school

• Year 9 information evening cancellation – apologies
• Additional measure (some on advice of public 

health authorities)



COVID-19 cont.
Additional measures include:

• Face coverings in communal areas

• If your child has a sibling or household member who 
tests positive, please do not send them into school 
until they have received a negative PCR test result

• All staff PCR tested

• Reiteration od the safety control measures we already 
have in place (sanitising hands and work areas, social 
distancing where possible, ventilation of rooms)

• Appeal to everyone to “keep on testing”

• Situation (especially staffing levels) will be kept under 
review



School street
• We have had to delay the launch of the school

street initiative

• We need more volunteer marshals. Please
contact the school if you are interested in
supporting this

• For more detail see the letter sent out earlier this
week here

• If you would like to volunteer to act as marshal
for the scheme, please complete the form here

https://www.maidenerleghschoolreading.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=3728&type=pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScp0IucYHgSaWnxIzmQHiVj4lYhWnLJLI3xYnnCvdEqw4NiHQ/viewform


Thankyou for watching and  
have a good weekend.

@MESReading


